
 
 

 
 
 
On Monday, October 6th, we take occupancy of the two new Kindergarten classrooms on the main floor.  
The rooms look wonderful!  Ms. Alati’s and Ms. Falguni’s FDK class will move from room 125 into the 
first new room.  Ms. Grossman and Ms. Miletic and their FDK class will occupy the second new 
classroom.  Ms. Tamboly and Ms. Amiri will move into room 106.  Then Ms. Weinstein and Mr. Davé will 
move into room 101 with their Gr. 1 class.  Two Gr. 1 classes will remain in the library and three Gr. 2 
classes continue to occupy the gym.  Room 125 will revert to a dedicated music room with Mr. Murray 
leading our Orff music program.  The students and teachers have enjoyed gym in the good weather 
outdoors.  
 
The roof over the section for the six new classrooms upstairs is complete and watertight.  The floor has 
been poured and now the windows are being installed.  Construction work is moving at an excellent 
pace and progress is made on a daily basis.   
 
Please call the office if you have any questions and I will continue to post updates on a regular basis.  
 
Thank you, Mrs. Cohen. 
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